
 
10/19/2020 

Hey Band! 
 

1. Hybrid Reminders: 
a. Take instruments home daily (exceptions on drumline and large brass, see Lemons for details). 
b. Use bell/instrument covers and surgical style masks during all rehearsals. 
c. Every band member must have an assigned band locker. Make sure you have confirmed your 

locker with Lemons or Miss K so you are added to the locker spreadsheet.  
d. Brass players can request spit valve pads or bring your own. We recommend puppy pads or meat 

packing pads. Pads can be reused as able, and disposed of in any trash can with a liner.  
 

2. Next week we will launch a fundraiser to help with the following: 
a. New Marching Band Uniforms 
b. Drumline Instrument Carriers 
c. Handheld recording devices to create virtual performances 

 
3. SVVSD and Boulder County Health have updated restrictions on outdoor performances. SVVSD music 

teachers will be meeting with SVVSD Fine Arts later this week to receive details. There are no changes to 
marching bands at football games.  

 
4. Mead Band apparel orders have arrived. See Mr. Lemons or Miss K if you have not picked up your order. 

 
5. Interested in a drum major or section leader position in the 2021-2022 Marching Band? Your application 

is three sections: Video, Google Form, and Interview. Videos are due to Mr. Lemons and Miss K before 
Fall/Thanksgiving Break. You will receive the Google Form link once your video is shared in Google Drive. 
See Schoology for details! 
 
 
 
 

 


